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Limon Chamber of Commerce 

Board Meeting 

May 7, 2025 

 

Called to order at 6:12 pm. 

 

Present: Jake Herrera, Alison Arnold, Teresa Bauman, Sara Lancaster, Jess Castle plus 

Chamber Administrator Katie Zipperer.  

 

1. On April 4th, a discussion was held via text regarding Shred It. Alison got contact 

information from James. Joy called and found out that there was a signed 

contract for May 17th. Since we can’t hold the event with only half of the 

payment committed, we knew we wouldn’t be able to hold it. During the 

phone call, Joy got it cancelled. She asked for written confirmation.  

 

2. Sara made a motion to approve Katie’s April time of 20 hours, Jess seconded, 

motion approved by vote.  

 

3. The By Laws which were approved by the general membership on April 10, 

2025, were signed by board officers.  

 

4. Teresa reported that the checking account balance is $5,468; $4,800 in the 

savings account; and $2,698 in the copier account. We’ve received 

approximately eight membership payments in April.  

 

5. Sara made a motion to sponsor the Colorado Championship Ranch Rodeo 

Partnership at the Bronze Level for $150, Jess seconded, motion approved by 

vote.   

 

6. Sara made a motion to donate $50 in Chamber Bucks to clean up day, Jess 

seconded, motion approved by vote. Katie will flag those bucks as donations. 

 

7. Jake reported that he is trying to get the money from the town for their dues 

and fireworks. Ben’s Family Pharmacy and Gordon Insurance still need to pay. 

Jake is going to have back surgery possibly on June 10th. Sara stated that we 

can’t cancel the June 12th General Meeting. Alison reported that the American 

Legion doesn’t have anyone to do colors for July 4th.  

 

8. Joy reported that as of the meeting, she only had approximately seven vendors 

for July 4th. If she doesn’t have at least 25 vendors, she will cancel the vendor 

fair. It was agreed that the deadline for cancelation will be June 4th.  
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9. Sara reported that for the car show, the Genoa-Hugo senior class and the 

cheerleading sponsor will volunteer.  

 

10. Joy presented information on a tourist sign on I70. There were questions. Joy 

will call to get clarification. 

 

11. For Run for the Wall 2025, we haven’t been asked to be there. Jake reported 

that this year’s event has been drastically scaled down. 

 

12. Teresa got paperwork from MVEA to sign up for autopay. Everyone agreed not to 

sign up.  

 

13. Katie shared a flyer on Central Plains Colorado Sesquisemiquincentennial 

Celebration. She will put our events on their calendar by emailing them to 

Raejean Palko.  

 

Adjourned at 7:05 pm. 


